
 

 
 
New York State Police Employment – File Now 

 
The first step toward achieving your goal of becoming a State Trooper is the completion of our 
entrance exam application. 
The deadline to apply for the 2017 entrance examination for the position of New York State Trooper is 
September 1, 2017. Testing will be conducted during the month of October 2017 at numerous 
locations throughout New York State and will end October 28th. The eligibility list for this exam can 
last up to four (4) years. We do not anticipate conducting another exam in the near future. If you 
would like to apply for the 2017 examination, click on the link below (or copy and paste).  
We do offer a variety of non-sworn employment opportunities, with continuous job postings. 
Please click here for a listing of current civilian employment opportunities. 
 
https://troopers.ny.gov/Exam-Internet/recruitment.jsf 
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